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Dominican College
Taylor’s Hill
Galway
H91 C573

7th November 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

CAO Information Meeting for Parents

As you are aware, our 6th Year students are approaching the time to complete their CAO applications
for places in third-level education. To provide you with valuable information on this process and to
enable you to support your daughters effectively, our Career Guidance teacher, Ms. O’Callaghan, will
be hosting an informational meeting on Thursday, 28th November 2024, at 7:00 pm in the school.

At this session, Ms. O'Callaghan will cover key details about the CAO application process, along with
important information on college options and financial planning. We encourage all parents to attend,
as the insights shared will be beneficial for planning your daughter’s future education. 6th Year
students are also welcome to attend the meeting.

Mock Exams

The mock Leaving Cert exams will take place in February 2024. The cost of these will be in the region
of €150 per student. These exams are set and marked by external agencies as this simulates most
closely the real exams. This payment will not be due until early February.

Regards
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